
eCars Launch 

We launched our new “eCar” scheme for residents on Friday 29th August 2008, which will enable 
them to ditch their cars in favour of a cleaner, greener, electric alternative.  

Provost Denis Agnew officially launched the scheme and about 20 of our tenants and residents 
attended with a few of them test driving the cars.  Mr Michael McGinley of central Clydebank won a 
day’s free car hire in our prize draw. 

The scheme is open to all CHA tenants and residents. If you would like to book or find out more 
information about our eCars, please call 0141 941 1044 or email ecars@clydebank-ha.org.uk, or click 
here. 
  
  

 


